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DECISION OF THE LISTING COMMITTEE 

CANCELLATION OF LISTING 

 

This announcement is made by Hua Han Health Industry Holdings Limited (“Company”), 

together with its subsidiaries (“Group”) pursuant to Rule 13.09 and Rule 13.24A of the Listing 

Rules and the Inside Information Provisions under Part XIVA of the Securities and Futures 

Ordinance (Chapter 571 of the Laws of Hong Kong). 

 

Reference is made to the announcements of the Company dated 17 February 2020, 13 May 

2020 and 9 November 2020 in relation to the update on the resumption progress of the 

Company.  Unless the context otherwise requires, the capitalised terms used in this 

announcement shall have the same meanings as those defined in the announcement of the 

Company dated 9 November 2020. 

 

DELISTING DECISION 

 

On 27 November 2020, the Stock Exchange issued a letter and informed the Company that on 

26 November 2020, the Listing Committee decided to cancel the Company’s listing under Rule 

6.01A of the Listing Rules (“Delisting Decision”).   

 

The Stock Exchange also confirms that unless the Company applies for a review of the 

Delisting Decision in accordance with its rights under Chapter 2B of the Listing Rules, the last 

day of listing of the Company’s shares will be on 11 December 2020 and the listing of its shares 

will be cancelled with effect from 9:00 a.m. on 14 December 2020. 

 

As set out in the Company’s announcement dated 9 November 2020, the Company will not be 

able to fulfill any resumption condition imposed on the Company after its winding-up on 2 

December 2019.  Accordingly, the Liquidators do not intend to apply for a review of the 

Delisting Decision. 

 

CONTINUED SUSPENSION OF TRADING 

 

Trading in the shares of the Company has been suspended since 27 September 2016 and will 

remain suspended until further notice. 



 

Shareholders of the Company and potential investors are advised to exercise caution 

when dealing in the securities of the Company. 
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